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23 March 2020 

Dear parents and guardians, 
 

RE: COVID-19 Closure 
 
Yesterday, the Victorian Premier, Daniel Andrews, announced that school holidays 
will commence for Victorian students from Tuesday 24 March in response to the 
current COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
Therefore, ​the last day of school for Term 1 is today​ (23 March) and school 
holidays for students at St James the Apostle Primary School will begin on 24 
March. 
 
This week will be an extension of the Term 1 holidays for students. 
 
Due to the extension of the holidays, no home learning tasks will be provided for 
your child, as is our normal practice. 
 
As we are further updated around the length of the closure, we will keep you 
informed via our Facebook page and School App. In the event that the school 
closure is extended past our current Term 2 starting date of Wednesday 15 April, 
we will send notifications to families regarding home learning. 
 
We are aware that this has been a challenging time for you and your family and we 
thank you for your patience. 
 
Keep safe and look after yourself. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
David Hurn 
Deputy Principal: Learning and Teaching 
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